
COVID Protocols 

• We ask that if you are feeling ill or are symptomatic, please stay home! 
While we love to see you, your recovery and community care both come 

first. 
• Well-fitted respirator masks (KF94, KN95, N95, or better) are highly 

recommended and encouraged, though not a requirement. We will 
continue to make respirator masks available to all comers, and we will 
also supply COVID home tests while supplies last. 

• Air purifiers will be installed in the pulpit and choir areas. 
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